
ONTARJO SERVICES 
Deaf Blind 

May 14th, 2014 

Town Clerk 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Drive P. 0. Box 328 
Station Main 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7 

If 95% of what we learn comes from our eyes and ears, imagine being deafblind. 

DeafBlind Ontario Services is celebrating 25 years of supporting adults who are 
deafblind through residential and community services. 

With residences across Ontario and our Head Office located in Newmarket, we 
respectfully request that you proclaim June 2014 as Deafblind Awareness Month 
in the Town of Newmarket. 

Since 2000, June has been proclaimed Deafblind Awareness Month in the 
province of Ontario as June is the birth month of Helen Keller, the most famous 
deafblind person and an inspiration to all in the deafblind community. The focus 
of our activities during this month is to raise awareness about deafblindness and 
increase our organization's profile in our communities. 

Deafblind Awareness Month will be celebrated by DeafBlind Ontario Services 
throughout the month of June with several community events, fundraisers, and 
JuneFest — a family and awareness festival celebrating the accomplishments of 
people who are deafblind at Mel Lastman Square in Toronto. 

We hope the Town of Newmarket will join our celebrations through this 
proclamation. 

Sincerely, 

N. Champagne 

Nicole Champagne 
Assistant of Communications & Quality Assurance 
905.853.2862 ext.234 
accoadeafblindontario.com   


